
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
FORT WINGATE DEPOT ACTIVITY

P.O BOX 268
FORT WINGATE, NM 87316

REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF

March 12, 2013

Mr. John Kieling
Chief, Hazardous Waste Bureau
New Mexico Environment Department
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303 *

RE: Final RCRA Facility Investigation Report
Parcel 11
Revision 1.0
Fort Wingate Army Depot, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Kieling:

Mr, Andrew Robertson of the United States Geological Survey in Albuquerque,
New Mexico will be forwarding the Final Parcel 11 RCRA Facility Investigation Report
Revision 1.0 to your attention under separate cover. The report describes the results of
various activities conducted as part of the Fort Wingate Depot Activity (FWDA)
environmental restoration program under the RCRA Permit EPA ID
NO.NM6213820974.

If you have questions or require further information, please feel free to contact
me at (330) 358-7312 or mark.c.patterson@us.army.mil.

Sincerely,

Mark Patterson
BRAC Environmental Coordinator
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